
The Shared Regulatory Service Statement of Accounts  

Accounts and Audit (Wales) Regulations 2014 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Audit of Accounts of The Shared Regulatory Service for the year 

ended 31st March 2020, has been concluded and that the Abstract of Audited Accounts is available 

for inspection by any local government elector on the Council’s Website. 

Copies of the Abstract will be supplied to any local government elector for the area of the County 

Borough on payment of £3 for each copy. Copies of the extracts from the Abstract will be supplied 

on payment of the sum of 20p per page.  Copies of the Audit Letter will be supplied on payment of 

the sum of 50p.  

An electronic copy of the Statement of Accounts for 2019/20 and the Annual Audit Letter for 

2019/20 can be accessed on the Council’s Website at; 

http://www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/our_council/council/council_finance/council_finance.aspx 

Dated  20th May 2021 

Rob Thomas 

Managing Director 

Civic Offices 

Holton Road 

Barry  

CF63 4RU 

 

 


